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Urchfont Best Working Group Meeting 3 Notes

Meeting held at 1900 on Monday 8/5/17 at UVH.
Those attending: Rodney Gillington,, Clare Cannon, Joyce Organ, Vivian Mottram, Anya Watson, Marion Whitehead, Paul Melhuish, Gill Hill, Dave Mottram, John Chapman and Bob Lunn
Apologies: Richard Hawkins, Barbara Myers, Peter Cook

1 Key Dates
We welcomed Bob Lunn as UPC Clerk, coordinating much of the necessary village activities and actions – e.g. with our contractors and Parish Steward
John reminded us of the key dates –
· 14 May – 11 June – first district round judging
· July – second county round judging
2 Mission
We reminded ourselves of our mission -
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Helping make our community a better place to live work and play

Although we do aim to try to win the competition this exercise is more about promoting and celebrating our village community.

3 Judging Dummy Runs
Our four home grown CPRE Judges have carried out two dummy run scorings. Rodney and Clare reported back on these. The scoring and useful summary prepared by Peter and Rodney was circulated before the meeting.
Although it is difficult to be objective about our own village we did our best to be critical. Nonetheless both teams separately arrived at a very high score – 88 out of a possible 91 (thirteen categories – max score of 7 in each).
We discussed the home judges’ findings and addressed additional actions for our Action List.
Our CPRE judges gave input to the draft boundary map for the judges. Some changes will be made to the version circulated. John will try to incorporate the collective view in the final version.


4 Action Plan
We spent most of our meeting reviewing and adding to our Action Plan. The latest iteration is attached.
Bob Lunn kindly took away a number of actions which he will try to progress with WCC and other bodies as soon as possible – see list. We have to recognise, however, that when in the hands of outside agencies we cannot guarantee that work will be done in time. For this reason Dave and Bob and others will take the action re redundant bus stop and broken post opposite Wildmans.
Bob also undertook to improve the UB entry on the UPC website so that it looks less like Work in Progress.
5 Next Meeting
We will consider holding a further meeting once results of first/District round are known, to celebrate or to commiserate and, hopefully, to prepare for the second County round.
6 Later
Clare, Rodney and John attended the CPRE Judges’ Briefing in Devizes on Tuesday. We learned that –
1. Sadly, Kennet Large Villages is one of the most over-populated categories. We have stiff competition from no less than four other large villages in the Kennet. Sadly, this is just a matter of luck. The number of entrants in any category is just variable.
2. We will also be judged by a second set of judges as Best Newcomer – as we have not participated in the last 5 years. I think that we are competing here with only two other villages.

John Chapman 
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